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Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

Sponsor Money 

Please may we ask that if you have any outstanding 

sponsor money from the sponsored walk, could you 

please hand it in as soon as possible so we can 

announce a final figure. Many Thanks. 

Robinwood 

Last weekend a selection of our Year 5/6 children attended the 

residential at Robinwood.  It was an amazing weekend of firsts 

and courage, teamwork and confidence building.  The 

behaviour of the children was exemplary and their made us all 

very proud.  It was my first time at Robinwood and I was very 

impressed by the whole experience that is offered to the 

children. 

I would also like to thank all the staff who were totally 

committed to ensuring that the experience was a memorable 

one for all the children.  Their time and energy given over the 

weekend is truly appreciated.  A particular thanks to Mrs 

Coventry who organised the trip. 

Further to this we are holding a Robinwood Meeting for all our 

current Year 5 parents for next year on Thursday 21st June at 

3:15pm.  If you are new to the residential please come along to 

see what a wonderful and beneficial experience it can be for 

your child. 

 

 

Zac in Chestnut 

Last Friday Zac in Chestnut class completed a 

sponsored run around Headingley Stadium.  He and 

his cousin completed 5 laps in 8 mins 44 secs, and 

have raised £1500 so far which is fantastic!  The 

money raised is going to Ataxia UK and helping to 

fund a junior doctor for a year.  Well done Zac! 

Sport Kit 

A big thank you to APC clothing, 

Tadcaster for providing 10 printed 

sports tops for school - we entered 

their raffle and were lucky enough to 

win! These are being modelled in the 

picture with the new shorts we have purchased 

and will be worn when children attend team 

sporting events.   

Payments for Lunches and Before and 

After School Club 

We continue to have a significant amount of out-

standing payment for these facilities.  Please note 

that payment up front is required in order to ensure 

that debts are not incurred.  We will be unable to 

offer these facilities to children in the future should 

debts over £30 not be cleared promptly.  Our admin 

team are currently sending letters following several 

reminders through the APP.  Please be aware that 

we are not wanting to cause any inconvenience for 

parents but we are unable to cover operation costs 

without the payments.  Many thanks for your coop-

eration. 

Drop off and Collection 

Further to my notification this week please could I ask 

parents to be considerate at drop off and collection 

times.  Please do not park up opposite the school gates 

and try to enable a free flow of traffic along Learning 

Lane at these busy times.  The safety of our children is 

paramount.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Photographs 

Due to safeguarding please may we remind you only to 

put photographs of your own children on social media 

as we have children in school who cannot be 

photographed. 
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22nd June Reserve Sports Day (times as 15th June) 

28th June Eco Committee Event Harlow Carr Gardens (Eco Committee 

Members only) 

 3.15pm Cake Sale in aid of young epilepsy, organised by 

Isabell and friends in Sycamore.  Donations welcome! 

 EYFS New Starters Parents’ meeting 

5pm School Hall 

29th June Non Uniform Day in exchange for tombola prize for Sum-

mer Fayre 

2nd July 9.30am EYFS New Starters Transition Day  

3rd July Whole School Transition Day 

10th July 1.15pm EYFS New Starters Transition Afternoon  

11th July 9.15am End of Year Parent Assemblies and Merit Awards 

Fir/Willow/Chestnut 

12th July 9.15am End of Year Parent Assemblies and Merit Awards 

Acorn/Elm 

12th July 2.30pm End of Year Parent Assemblies and Merit Awards 

Sycamore/Maple/Oak 

13th July 2pm PTA Summer Fayre 

16th July Reports out to Parents 

 Whole school Transition 

 9.15am EYFS New Starters Transition Morning 

18th July Year 6 Leavers’ Production 

2pm & 6.30pm 

20th July School Closes for Summer Break @ 3.15pm 




